
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
The O’Neill Public School Board of Education (Holt County 

School District No. 45-0007) will hold a Special Board 
meeting at the Administrative Office, 410 East Benton, 

O'Neill, NE 68763 on Saturday, November 6, 2021 at 8:00 
AM to interview candidates for the Superintendent position 
and then to discuss, consider and take any necessary action 
relating to the Superintendent selection. The agenda, kept 

continuously current, is available for public inspection in the 
office of the Superintendent of Schools, O'Neill, Nebraska.

Due to a change in the number of candidates, the 
start time of the board meeting will be delayed until 

9:00 am on Saturday, November 6, 2021.




